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This is totally unnecessary rule. There are regulations in place for safety on jobs it's. this would
interfere with the employer/employee relationship not ot mention it is unworkable. My husband
worked in the Arizona desert on heavy equipment and never had issues from the heat. He planned
and kept plenty of water on hand. This is a personal responsibility issue, not a state issue. Do not
pass this rule


